


Any students interested in recycling and/or saving trees 

should consider joining ECHO club! ECHO stands for 

"Environmental Coalition for Healthy Opportunities" 

and students have the ability to be a part of something 

as small as a high school club with long-lasting effects. 

Meetings are held every Thursday in Mrs. Burkhard's

room right after school. Emily Whitehead is the 

President and Anna Kubitz is the Vice President. If 

there are any questions regarding ECHO club, contact 

Mrs. Burkhard or Emily and Anna! HELPING THE 

EARTH AND FOOD ARE INVOLVED.



Spanish Club's 1st 

meeting will be held 

September 7th from 3:00 

to 4:00 in Room 203 

(Mrs. Oehlman's room). 



ECHS Picture Re-take day will be 

October 31, 2017.  Any student 

that did not get a picture taken or 

would like to have their picture re-

taken will be called out on October 

31 to report for pictures.



French Club is hosting a "Get-

to-Know-You" Event 

September 21st right after 

school! Please feel free to bring 

in food and drinks! You can sign 

up for items with Madame 

White in Room 214.


